
  

 
 
 
 

Notre Dame Academy invites 8th graders to  

attend this workshop to learn tips and strategies  

                  for success on the HSPT.  
 

The workshop will be offered on four dates:  

• Saturday, November 12   9-11 a.m.  

• Saturday, November 12   1-3 p.m.  

• Tuesday, December 6        6-8 p.m. 

 

The workshop’s content will include: 

• Information on how Notre Dame Academy and Covington Catholic use HSPT scores for freshman class 

placement  

• Strategies for increasing quick recall of basic facts (especially in math)  

• Techniques for decreasing test anxiety  

• A short practice test to familiarize students with the design of the test and test questions in each section  

 

NOTE: This workshop will not emphasize academic content in any specific course.  

 

Instructor:  

Notre Dame Academy English and Math faculty 

Cost:  

• $50 (includes all workshop materials)  

• Maximum enrollment of 30 students per session.  

 

Registration:  

To register, please refer to the website HERE. 
 

Questions?  
Please contact Julie Spellman, NDA Admissions Office, 859-292-1837, spellmanj@ndapandas.org. 

 

https://www.ndapandas.org/admissions/admissions-process/transfer-students

